
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/3/2016 5:16:45 PM
Subject: Internal Staff Update

Today we received a number of questions from legislators regarding the transfer of the SNAP E&T program from DSS 
to DEW.  We are coordinating with DSS and DEW on a one-pager for distribution to answer their questions.  We have 
also offered to meet to answer any questions.     
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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